

## ODESSA HIGH SCHOOL

713 South Third Street Odessa, Missouri 64076

Phone: (816)633-5533 Fax: (816)633-7506

Brad Briscoe
Principal

Dave MacLean Vice Principal

Ashley Ray Amanda Twombly Guidance Counselors

April 1, 2019

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s):

In anticipation of your student's final weeks at OHS, we are beginning preparations for the events we will host to honor our graduates. Our most notable event, the One Hundred and Twenty-Ninth Commencement, will take place on Thursday, May 9, 2019, at 7:00pm, at the Multipurpose Building on the campus of the University of Central Missouri, Warrensburg, Missouri.

We would appreciate those who participate in the 2019 commencement activities to honor the following requests to make our ceremony a special night recognizing our graduates.

- Graduation is memorable family occasion, and we ask that proper decorum be displayed during the
  ceremony so that all present may hear and enjoy the events. (Spectators who make unnecessary
  noise will be escorted out of the building by security personnel).
- Graduates are asked to dress appropriately—No athletic apparel or tennis shoes are permitted.

A calendar of events is enclosed to assist in your planning for important dates relating to senior activities. We encourage you to visit our website www.odessar7.net to learn more about topics concerning your graduate.

We hope to make the many senior events a special occasion for all who attend and participate. We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, May 9, 2019!

Sincerely,

Brad Briscoe, Principal

\*There will not be an official photographer at the graduation ceremony. We encourage you to take pictures on the stage after the ceremony. Please be respectful of others while in this area, as many parents will trying to capture this moment as well as you. Thank you!\*